
e d

ESD 80 - 681
40- Fl7

,00 -.

raccwv r0. rrrain
; iEnsss, .cen pr.viv

/? DOCxnD \ July 25, 1980 'g
/ ussac .r ;

.

.~ ~ -
. .n. :. v.m , -

YT ma 't AUG 13 G80 > ,,,qg . ,,
- g

ass ., 8 / 4* , 4, 3. .i .7,-),
tD*. , p . .[.'

Matt SECTION \ ..

s*.
.

'

DOCKET CLERK
Q'.*

/ i.

g
;rf

REEP!ED ps X : % |''V!g* fy /i- Pi \ ' N.

AUG11 GR > q| -Q , '
' , ./fir. J.E. Pothfleisch -

U.S. Nuclear Pegulatory Comission g-

N,

"
Uranium Eecovery Licensing Branch

"
u . s . w..... . .. .i.,,, , R/

I
Willste Building \\ TT P~ ' " ' ' ~ #
7915 Eastern Avenue
Silver Springs,I'aryland 20910 t gg

o,
Dear Mr. Pothfleisch:

Pe: Docket !!o. 40-8697
License No. SUA-1333

Attached is an Addendum to the Arcendnent Pequest of April 23, 1980
for Pbcky tbuntain Energy Ccupany's (REC) Peno Creek project. This infonration
has been ccupiled in response to several questions which you raised regarding
the original Amendment Pequest.

.

Included in this package are:

1) Baseline data for Pattern 2 water quality prior to
mining.

2) A description of the Pattern 2 geology with respect
to the character of the upper sand and the ronitor
Eull (USM-1) ccrpleted in that strata.

3) An update of Pattern 1 restoration progress through'

July 16, 1980.

i 4) Pevised Drawing No. IC-C-001 which has been corrected
! to shcw: the lccation of the upper and lcwer sand
l monitor wells (USM-1, IEi-2); the correct designation

of Pattern 2 injecticn and producticn tells; the
proper drawing scale (l" equals 200') .

Please note that the water quality data presented in Table 1 is
preliminary. Outliers have been renoved according to Chauvenet's criterien,
hcv.uver, scme analyses are pending.
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fr. J.E. Pothfleisch
July 25, 1980
Page 'I%o

Although there are no water quality data available for the upper
sand nenitor wil (US:4-1) at this time, a samole has been collected by the
bailing technique and will be analyzed in the sa:m runner as the other
pattern mcnitor w ils. However, because of the insignificant a: cunt of water
which the w il produces, the sample appears to be heavily centaminated with
drilling fluid despite numerous attegts to clean the well by air-lifting.
It is probable that the analyses will confim that the sample is contaminated
and will therefor be of questionable validity. Efforts to nonitor the well
will continue and sam.ples collected if there is a sufficient quantity of
e ter to sample.

'Ihis material, in conjunction with the inforration contained in
ny letter of June 19, 1980 to the NPC, is presented to supplement the
Amendment Request sulrtitted in April of 1980. 'Ihis transmittal should pro-
vide the remaining information you have requested for NRC redew and approval
of the requested license arendment to authorize the use of a carbonate
lixiviant at the Pano Creek Facility. In the interest of expediting issuance
of the Amendment Request, w encourage your earliest response via telephcne
should you have any questions concerning this material.

Sincerely,

bWLN kOG?(kpbi
Richard E. Iwanicki
Environmental Specialist

REI/kc
Attachment

cc: A.V. Mitterer
Peter Bosse
Russ Hynes
Dennis Ibrrow (DEQ)
Pargery Hulburt (DEQ)
Kent Icest
Mike Netmann


